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Representing someone other than yourself?:

Meeting: Board of Regents Special Meeting, April 10, 2025

Agenda Item: The appointment of the Chancellor of NSHE

In Favor / Opposed / Other: In Favor

Comment:

Matt McNair, J.D., is the most qualified candidate for Chancellor of the Nevada System of
Higher Education due to his experience, inclusive leadership, and commitment to
collaboration. He has a strong track record of working with diverse groups without creating
barriers or eliminating critical programs. McNair’s openness to learning and seeking input
when needed reflects the adaptability and humility essential for effective leadership. Among
the candidates presented, McNair stands out not only for his experience but also for being the
most inclusive and forward-thinking. Nevada deserves a leader who prioritizes equity,
collaboration, and statewide success. Matt McNair, J.D., possesses the qualifications and
inclusive vision necessary to elevate higher education across the state. For the future of
Nevada’s students, communities, and economy, I urge the Board of Regents to support him for
this appointment.
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